From: Pancras van der Laan [mailto:pancraslowri@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2017 3:30 PM

To: Monroe, Pamela

Subject: Northern Pass

Hello Pamela and the Site Evaluation Committee,
I am a resident of Lancaster, NH, and have practiced medicine here for 40 years.

I see no clear reason to support building tall electric towers through our community to satisfy the
electric demands of Mass and Connecticut. The project as proposed is a blight to our landscape.
Northern Pass is not intended to help NH residents, and will be especially detrimental to the
property poor town of northern NH, whose voices seem not to carry much weight.

Burying the entire line, in our opinion, is an acceptable alternative.
Thank you for your attention,

Pancras van der Laan
53 Arthur White Rd
Lancaster, NH
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